
DISTR 1BUT10ft: ,

!; Docket No.:50-3691AT370 m i.

e
flRC PDR ~ ' " ' " ~ ' ' * *

0CT 2 4 1984 Local POR
Docket Nos. 50-369 PRC System

and 50-370 LB #4 r/f
EAdensam
MDuncan /D&Off"

. _ . . . .

Attorney, OELD
Mr. H. B. Tucker, Vice President DMJordan, I & E.

Nuclear Production Department JNGrace, I & E,

Ouke Power Company ACRS (16)
422 South Church Street
Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

.

Dear Mr. Tucker:

Subject: Issuance of Environmental Assessment

Enclosed for your information is a " Notice of Environmental Assessment and

Finding of No Significant Impact" related to your June 18, 1984, letter regard-

ing a p oposed procedure for disposal of slightly contaminated water treatment

residues. The notice has been forwarded to the Office of the Federal Register

for publication.

Sincerely,
L

<
O

Elinor G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

Enclosure:
Notice of Environmental Assessment
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